
WOODROCK NEWSLETTER – AUGUST 2019 

 

 

Dear Woodrocker, 

We have just received notice of an increase in the fee for our roving cars – (see attached from 24/7 Security) 

This, in addition to the first phase of the camera project, puts even more pressure on our very constrained 
resources. 

We urge all residents to please contribute monthly, either by means of EFT or by signing a debit order authority. 

The bank details are on our website – www.woodrock.co.za or may be accessed by clicking here. 

The debit order authority is also on the website, or may be downloaded by clicking here. 

The contributions are R 400 for a stand-alone house, R 250 for units in a complex, and R 600 for businesses. 

For those residents who have already signed a debit order, we will automatically adjust the contributions with 
effect from 1 September unless we hear from you to the contrary. 

In ending dear neighbours, our appeal to all residents is “Don’t just live here - become part of our community 
and help maintain our joint values”. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Wendy M. Robertson 
for and on behalf of WKRRA 
Woodmead Khyber Rock Residents Association 
Office: 6 B Chrysler Street, Woodmead. 
P.O. Box 2719, Rivonia, 2128 
email: info@woodrock.co.za 
Facsimile: 086.691.6198 
Mobile: 083.700.2401 
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